
HOMETOWN RADIO 

2/22/99 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your letter of February 1i -b, 1999 reporting 
reception of WKDR 1390 AM Burlington,. 

As you indicated in your letter, we are the Burlington affiliate 
for One -on -One Sports and ABC Network News. 

Thanks for tuning into WKDR, though I was sorry to hear the 
Syracuse station at 1390 AM was off the air. 

Mark ofrn-,.._i"t 

Chal n a n 

Wi';±:iF. Radio 

388 Shelburne Road Burlington Vermont 05401 802-862-8255 


